Certificate of Biostatistics

29 January 2021

To whom it may concern

Title of Study: Changes and significance of serum GLP-1 and MGP levels in patients with diabetic

osteoporosis

Department of Endocrinology, Guangdong Provincial People's Hospital Ganzhou Hospital
(Ganzhou Municipal Hospital)

Bachelor degree, Attending physician

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and that in

my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research,
Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely,
Highway 49, Ganzhou City, Jiangxi Province, China, 341000
E-mail: 341000 Telephone: 13177791629

F-Fax: 86-0797-5168309
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